
33 BRIDGE STREET, PELHAM, NH 03076

Product Change Notice

PCN# 040208

PCN Type:
Form, does not affect fit or function

Product(s) affected:
Precision Clamp Crossbars

Description of change:
The standard blue color used on precision clamp crossbars will be replaced by an orange
colored coating. The new powder coating is a dye color change with no changes to fit or
function of the product. 150 units were assembled, tested and passed 5000Vac hipot for
60 seconds with no failures.

Reason for change:
The blue colored coating will not be available in the future from our supplier.  A change
in the color was necessary to ensure our customers an ongoing supply of precision clamp
crossbars.

Effective date of change:
The change will be effective by June 30, 2008 or sooner.

Customer impact:
Customers should review purchase orders, bills of material, installation manuals or
guides that reference the color of the precision clamp crossbar and make appropriate
changes.

For Further Questions
Please Contact:
Wakefield- Vette
603-635-2800
info@wakefield.com


